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Dear Patient

Just a little update from the Practice Manager.
I am pleased to inform you that Dr Newsom is now fully recovered and will be starting back to work on Tuesday 29th August.  Dr Newsom has been overwhelmed with the best wishes, cards and messages he has received during his absence. He wishes to thank everyone for their support and understanding. 

We have been well supported with experienced locum doctors, and our existing partners who worked additional hours.  We are grateful to everyone who went beyond the ‘call of duty’ to keep the surgery running smoothly in Dr Newsom’s absence.
Dr Amy Garrett has settled well into her role as salaried GP, she feels very much a part of the team already.
We have a new secretary joining the practice early September.  The Secretaries are delighted to have her join the administration team. Anita is experienced and approachable and will help maintain the efficiency of typing referrals and assisting patients with any queries they may have.
Nurse Amy Savastano has now been part of the nursing team for three months. How time flies!  During this time she has been on a steep learning curve.  Whilst being a very experienced and skilled nurse, she has had to learn the intricacies of Practice Nursing!  She has worked hard to add these skills to her already long list and is proving to be a real asset to the practice.

The plans for the building are still on course, and work is planned to commence early autumn. 
I think you will know when the new portakabin arrives!

Once again thank you for being such wonderful patients.  

Sue Smith

Practice Manager
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